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  Climate Change and Legumes Mohammad Zabed Hossain,Hossain Md Anawar,Doongar
R. Chaudhary,2023-05-23 Global climate change has created unprecedented
challenges for human civilization due to its widespread adverse consequences,
including a reduction in crop yield and threatening food security across the
globe. Among the crop plants, legumes have great potential for ameliorating
global warming since they can reduce carbon emissions by lowering reliance on
the application of chemical fertilizers, by increasing nitrification and
carbon sequestration in soil, and by providing protein-rich diets to both
humans and livestock. This book identifies the extent of climate-induced
stresses on legume plants and focuses on achieving food security through
sustainable agricultural practices. This book compiles recent research
findings and reviews on climate-related problems, the potential of legumes in
ameliorating the impacts of climate change, as well as better management of
agricultural land and practices for achieving environmental sustainability
and food security. This book will serve as guidelines for scientists,
agricultural practitioners, and policymakers working to achieve food security
and better management of climate-induced stresses in agricultural
interventions. It will also be useful as a reference book for researchers and
students of both graduate and postgraduate levels. Furthermore, this book
will provide enhanced knowledge about the mechanisms of yield and stress
tolerance of legumes as well as developing climate-smart crops and improving
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cropping systems for a sustainable environment and food security. Features of
the book Reviews trends of global climate change and its consequences for
food security across the continents Identifies the challenges and scopes of
cultivating legumes in achieving food security in the context of global
climate change Focuses on the improvements of legume production through
conservation approaches in agricultural practices and modern techniques,
including omics-based breeding, biotechnology, genetic engineering, and
rhizobium technology Discusses the sustainable amelioration options for soils
affected by climate-induced stresses Cites examples of applications of
rhizobium technologies in reducing greenhouse gas emission Describes pathways
associated with yield, resistance, and tolerance of legumes to climate-
induced stresses
  The Black Leopard Will Burrard-Lucas,2021-04-20 This inspiring book tells
the story of a photographer's journey to find the mysterious black leopard.
There are few creatures as gorgeous and elusive as the black leopard. In
Africa, these magnificent cats are so rare as to be the stuff of legend. Will
Burrard-Lucas's love for leopards began during his childhood in Tanzania and
propelled him into a career as a wildlife photographer. In his quest to
create intimate portraits of animals, he developed innovative technology,
including a remotely controlled camera buggy and a high quality camera trap
system for photographing nocturnal creatures. Then, one day in 2018, he heard
about sightings of a young African black leopard in Kenya and with the help
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of people from the local community, he succeeded in capturing a series of
high-quality photographs of the elusive cat. In this compelling and visually
stunning book, Burrard-Lucas tells his story of creativity, entrepreneurship,
and passion for wild animals, alongside awe-inspiring images of lions,
elephants, and the black leopard itself. • STAR WILDLIFE PHOTOGRAPHER: Will
Burrard-Lucas's passion for nature and expertise in camera technology have
earned him coverage from National Geographic, The New York Times, and the
BBC—and over 1 million fans enjoy his breathtaking work online. • NATURE'S
HIDDEN WONDERS: Black leopards are individual animals in whom a gene mutation
results in excess melanin and an elegant black coat. Most are found in
Southeast Asia, where lush vegetation offers them camouflage. In the semiarid
shrub lands of Africa, black leopards are extraordinarily rare. Burrard-
Lucas's images—showing these beautiful creatures prowling their territory
under cover of night—are vivid reminders of nature's hidden wonders. •
INCREDIBLE STORY: This is an adventure story that takes place in remote and
wild corners of Africa. It reveals Burrard-Lucas's devotion, vision, and
innovation that led to him capturing photos that are not only incredibly
rare, but also breathtakingly beautiful. Perfect for: • Aspiring and
professional photographers • Photography buffs • Nature and animal lovers •
Big cat enthusiasts • Conservationists • National Geographic readers • Fans
of memoir and adventure stories • Travelers to Eastern and Southern Africa
  British Books in Print ,1967
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  The Watsons Laura Wade,2018-11-03 What happens when the writer loses the
plot? Emma Watson is nineteen and new in town. She's been cut off by her rich
aunt and dumped back in the family home. Emma and her sisters must marry,
fast. If not, they face poverty, spinsterhood, or worse: an eternity with
their boorish brother and his awful wife. Luckily there are plenty of
potential suitors to dance with, from flirtatious Tom Musgrave to castle-
owning Lord Osborne, who's as awkward as he is rich. So far so familiar. But
there's a problem: Jane Austen didn't finish the story. Who will write Emma's
happy ending now? Based on her incomplete novel, this sparklingly witty play
looks under the bonnet of Jane Austen and asks: what can characters do when
their author abandons them?
  True Story Michael Finkel,2015-06-09 The improbable but true story of a man
accused of murdering his entire family and the journalist he impersonated
while on the run In 2001, Mike Finkel was on top of the world: young,
talented, and recently promoted to a plum job at the New York Times Magazine.
Then he made an irremediable slip: Under extraordinary pressure to keep
producing blockbuster stories, he fabricated parts of an article. Caught and
excommunicated from the Times, he retreated to his home in Montana, swearing
off any contact with the media. When the phone rang, though, he couldn’t
resist. At the other end was a reporter from the San Francisco Chronicle,
whom Finkel congratulated on being the first in what was sure to be a long
and bloodthirsty line of media watchdogs. The reporter was puzzled. In
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Waldport, Oregon, Christian Longo had killed his young wife and three
children and dumped their bodies into the bay. With a stolen credit card, he
fled south, making his way to Cancun, where he lived for several weeks under
an assumed identity: Michael Finkel, journalist for the New York Times. True
Story is the tale of a bizarre and convoluted collision between fact and
fiction, and a meditation on the slippery nature of truth. When Finkel
contacts Longo in jail, the two men begin a close and complex relationship.
Over the course of a year, they exchange long letters and weekly phone calls,
playing out a cat-and-mouse game in which it’s never quite clear if the
pursuer is Finkel or Longo—or both. Finkel’s dogged pursuit of the true story
pays off only at the end, in the gripping trial scenes in which Longo, after
a lifetime of deception, finally tells the whole truth. Or so he says.
  Perl Nathan Patwardhan,Ellen Siever,Stephen Spainhour,2002-06-03 This
complete guide to the Perl programming language ranges widely through the
Perl programmer's universe, gathering together in a convenient form a wealth
of information about Perl itself and its application to CGI scripts, XML
processing, network programming, database interaction, and graphical user
interfaces. The book is an ideal reference for experienced Perl programmers
and beginners alike.With more than a million dedicated programmers, Perl is
proving to be the best language for the latest trends in computing and
business, including network programming and the ability to create and manage
web sites. It's a language that every Unix system administrator and serious
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web developer needs to know. In the past few years, Perl has found its way
into complex web applications of multinational banks, the U.S. Federal
Reserve, and hundreds of large corporations.In this second edition, Perl in a
Nutshell has been expanded to include coverage of Perl 5.8, with information
on Unicode processing in Perl, new functions and modules that have been added
to the core language, and up-to-date details on running Perl on the Win32
platform. The book also covers Perl modules for recent technologies such as
XML and SOAP.Here are just some of the topics contained in this book: Basic
Perl referenceQuick reference to built-in functions and standard
modulesCGI.pm and mod_perlXML:: * modulesDBI, the database-independent API
for PerlSockets programmingLWP, the library for Web programming in
PerlNetwork programming with the Net modulesPerl/Tk, the Tk extension to Perl
for graphical interfacesModules for interfacing with Win32 systemsAs part of
the successful in a Nutshell book series from O'Reilly & Associates, Perl in
a Nutshell is for readers who want a single reference for all their needs.In
a nutshell, Perl is designed to make the easy jobs easy, without making the
hard jobs impossible.-- Larry Wall, creator of Perl
  Small Animal Abstracts ,1981
  The Evolution of Operational Art G. S. Isserson,Bruce Menning,2013
  Plant Acclimation to Environmental Stress Narendra Tuteja,Gill Sarvajeet
Singh,2012-12-09 The mechanisms underlying endurance and adaptation to
environmental stress factors in plants have long been the focus of intense
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research. Plants overcome environmental stresses by development of tolerance,
resistance or avoidance mechanisms, adjusting to a gradual change in its
environment which allows them to maintain performance across a range of
adverse environmental conditions. Plant Acclimation to Environmental Stress
presents the latest ideas and trends on induced acclimation of plants to
environmental stresses under changing environment. Written by experts around
the globe, this volume adds new dimensions in the field of plant acclimation
to abiotic stress factors. Comprehensive and lavishly illustrated, Plant
Acclimation to Environmental Stress is a state-of-the-art guide suited for
scholars and researchers working in the field of crop improvement, genetic
engineering and abiotic stress tolerance.
  The Editor ,1916
  The Editor; the Journal of Information for Literary Workers ,1916
  The EBMT/EHA CAR-T Cell Handbook Nicolaus Kröger,John Gribben,Christian
Chabannon,Ibrahim Yakoub-Agha,Hermann Einsele,2022-02-07 This first open
access European CAR-T Handbook, co-promoted by the European Society for Blood
and Marrow Transplantation (EBMT) and the European Hematology Association
(EHA), covers several aspects of CAR-T cell treatments, including the
underlying biology, indications, management of side-effects, access and
manufacturing issues. This book, written by leading experts in the field to
enhance readers’ knowledge and practice skills, provides an unparalleled
overview of the CAR-T cell technology and its application in clinical care,
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to enhance readers’ knowledge and practice skills.
  Canids of the World José R. Castelló,2018-09-11 The most complete and user-
friendly photographic field guide to the world’s canids This stunningly
illustrated and easy-to-use field guide covers every species of the world’s
canids, from the Gray Wolf of North America to the dholes of Asia, from
African jackals to the South American Bush Dog. It features more than 150
superb color plates depicting every kind of canid and detailed facing-page
species accounts that describe key identification features, morphology,
distribution, subspeciation, habitat, and conservation status in the wild.
The book also includes distribution maps and tips on where to observe each
species, making Canids of the World the most comprehensive and user-friendly
guide to these intriguing and spectacular mammals. Covers every species and
subspecies of canid Features more than 150 color plates with more than 600
photos from around the globe Depicts species in similar poses for quick and
easy comparisons Describes key identification features, habitat, behavior,
reproduction, and much more Draws on the latest taxonomic research Includes
distribution maps and tips on where to observe each species The ideal field
companion and a delight for armchair naturalists
  The Judge ,1920
  Near One Cattail Anthony D. Fredericks,2005-03-02 In Near One Cattail:
Turtles, Logs and Leaping Frogs, vibrant illustrations and rhyming text offer
readers a chance to learn about the wetlands and many of the creatures that
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make their habitat there. Children will gain an appreciation for the world
around us through this fun and interesting topic. Anthony Frdericks visits
the wetlands inhabited by leaping frogs and zip-zipping dragonflies. Teachers
will appreciate the accurate science and great illustrations. Kids will
appreciate the humor and cadence of the text, while learning how the wetland
creatures interact in their community. Backmatter includes: Field notes with
further information on the animals in this book.
  Abiotic Stresses in Wheat Mohd. Kamran Khan,Anamika Pandey,Mehmet
Hamurcu,Om Prakash Gupta,Sait Gezgin,2023-01-11 Abiotic Stresses in Wheat:
Unfolding the Challenges presents the current challenges, possibilities, and
advancements in research-based management strategies for the adaptation of
wheat crops under abiotic-stressed growth conditions. This book
comprehensively discusses different abiotic stress conditions in wheat, and
also covers current trends in their mitigation using advanced tools to
develop resilience in wheat crops. Chapters provide insight into the genetic,
biochemical, physiological, molecular, and transgenic advances and emerging
frontiers for mitigating the effects of wheat abiotic stresses. This text is
the first resource to include all abiotic stresses in one volume, providing
important translational insights and efficient comparison. Describes advances
in conventional and modern breeding approaches in countering the effect of
wheat abiotic stresses Highlights the role of physiological, biochemical and
OMICS strategies Includes coverage of biotechnological tools such as whole
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genome sequencing, nanotechnology, and genome editing
  The Earth Observer ,2006
  Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports ,1989
  Watching Baseball Smarter Zack Hample,2007-03-27 Zack Hample's bestselling,
smart, and funny fan’s guide to baseball explains the ins and outs of
pitching, hitting, running, and fielding, while offering insider trivia and
anecdotes that will appeal to anyone—whether you're a major league couch
potato, life-long season ticket-holder, or a beginner. • What is the
difference between a slider and a curveball? • At which stadium did “The
Wave” first make an appearance? • Which positions are never played by
lefties? • Why do some players urinate on their hands? Combining the
narrative voice and attitude of Michael Lewis with the compulsive brilliance
of Schott’s Miscellany, Watching Baseball Smarter will increase your
understanding and enjoyment of the sport—no matter what your level of
expertise. Featuring a glossary of baseball slang, an appendix of important
baseball stats, and an appendix of uniform numbers.
  Unix Power Tools Shelley Powers,Jerry Peek,Tim O'Reilly,Mike Loukides,2003
With the growing popularity of Linux and the advent of Darwin, Unix has
metamorphosed into something new and exciting. No longer perceived as a
difficult operating system, more and more users are discovering the
advantages of Unix for the first time. But whether you are a newcomer or a
Unix power user, you'll find yourself thumbing through the goldmine of
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information in the new edition of Unix Power Tools to add to your store of
knowledge. Want to try something new? Check this book first, and you're sure
to find a tip or trick that will prevent you from learning things the hard
way. The latest edition of this best-selling favorite is loaded with advice
about almost every aspect of Unix, covering all the new technologies that
users need to know. In addition to vital information on Linux, Darwin, and
BSD, Unix Power Tools 3rd Edition now offers more coverage of bash, zsh, and
other new shells, along with discussions about modern utilities and
applications. Several sections focus on security and Internet access. And
there is a new chapter on access to Unix from Windows, addressing the
heterogeneous nature of systems today. You'll also find expanded coverage of
software installation and packaging, as well as basic information on Perl and
Python. Unix Power Tools 3rd Edition is a browser's book...like a magazine
that you don't read from start to finish, but leaf through repeatedly until
you realize that you've read it all. Bursting with cross-references,
interesting sidebars explore syntax or point out other directions for
exploration, including relevant technical details that might not be
immediately apparent. The book includes articles abstracted from other
O'Reilly books, new information that highlights program tricks and gotchas,
tips posted to the Net over the years, and other accumulated wisdom.
Affectionately referred to by readers as the Unix book, UNIX Power Tools
provides access to information every Unix user is going to need to know. It
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will help you think creatively about UNIX, and will help you get to the point
where you can analyze your own problems. Your own solutions won't be far
behind.
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